
In this time of the COVID-19 virus, we are OK, as far as we know.  We have 
been confined to the Brookdale Senior Living Complex, not seeing more than 
five people at a time, and eating our meals in our apartment or in the Assisted
Living Dining Room.  BORING!   Assume you all are doing pretty much the 
same, and may we all stay healthy!

 

 

Indian Pots, January

Easter-Time Greetings from Maggie and Dick Silbar

Valentine’s Day Morning

No Squash Since February


